OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFfé'l‘fR, AILAKANDI DIVISION, HAILAKANDI
Email: hailakandiforests1992@gmail.com

SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER,
HAILAKANDI DIVISION, HAILAKANDI

| have inspected the proposed diversion proposal for installation of Mobile Tower
for communication network by Reliance JIO as per Location No. I-AS-KATC-ENB-9031 in
Inner Line Reserved Forest on 10-04-2022 along with representative of Reliance JIO,
accompanied by Range Officer, Gharmurah Range. |

The proposed diversion area 0.0225 Ha. Is open forest and devoid of trees inside

Inner Line Reserved Forest. During my inspection | have found no rare or endangered or
unique species of flora and fauna in the area.
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